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Dates for your diary


Next Committee Meeting


4th July 7.30pm





                               Half Term


27th – 31st May 2019











Planning May 2019


Animals and their Habitats


Following on from the excitement of having the ducklings here, some of the children have asked if we can learn about other animals and their habitats.


We will be looking at 5 different groups of animals and their habitats – Arctic, Oceanic, Rainforest/Jungle, Desert and Farm


Talking about the different climates and where in the world they live


Visit from Zoolab 





Toy Donations


We always appreciate toy and equipment donations we receive from children and parents. 


We are currently looking for some balance bikes. The ones we have are well loved! 


If you have a balance bike, trike or pram you were thinking of recycling, we would be grateful if you would consider donating it to pre-school.





Sunny Weather


Now we are experiencing some warmer weather, we ask that your child comes to pre-school appropriately dressed and with sun cream already applied. Pre-school has its own supply and we will top it up throughout the day. If your child requires a special sun cream, please can you bring it in with their name on and inform a member of staff. Thank you.





















































Many Thanks


Becky, Rhona, Megan, Helen, Stacey and Angela






























































Many Thanks – Becky, Rhona, Megan, Helen, Stacey and Angela
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Outdoor Area Open Day


Saturday 18th May 2019


10am – 12 noon


We would like to invite you to join us and help celebrate our newly renovated outdoor area and official new name. Refreshments and children’s games will be available here and in the Community Hut next door. We look forward to seeing you all there!





Cakes


You can’t have a cup of tea and a chat without a piece of cake! 


Therefore, we are looking for any contributions of cakes or biscuits for our open day on Saturday. Thank you.





Primary School


 With all of our preschool children now allocated school places, if you could let us know who your child’s teacher will be as soon as possible, it would be much appreciated. We are now beginning to put our paperwork together for the school and children’s services and the teacher’s will be coming over three or four times before we finish in July. It also helps us to reassure your child that they will know someone when they start school. If you have any queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to speak to a member of staff.





Ducklings


The ducklings have now settled in to their new homes and are doing well. They are growing very fast and will soon be able to live outside. Three of them went to Megan’s dad and the other two went to our committee chair’s home and have been named Donald and Fluffy!










































